
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Kia Ora te Whānau! 

The Term Ahead 
Welcome back to the final term of 2019!  This term, the focus of Learning Pathways will be a design technology one.  This 
comes as a result of the realisation that there are many initiatives and projects which have been completed lately and which the 
visitor to the school would have no idea about… The children will be commissioned to design signage to point out and explain 
all the good things they have achieved.    
 

End of Season Sporting Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A Bayswater School Hockey team entered the Year 3/4 primary league up at North Harbour.  It was a team of kids from various 
schools, three of whom were from Bayswater – Isabella Brodie, Louie Brodie and Bella Choi (all in the back row of the 
photograph).  They did extremely well, especially considering they had never really played before.  The team held their heads 
high and by the time they got to the second round they were holding their own: winning one, drawing another and only just 
losing the rest.  They kept on fighting, stayed positive and were great sportsmen!  They were recognised at the North Harbour 
Awards and won the Team Effort award for Year 3/4 Grade.  Congratulations!  
 

In netball, the Y5/6 team were runners up in their grade in the Netball North Harbour competition.  The photograph shows them 
receiving their medals at a ceremony at the end of last term.  Well done girls! 
 

Learner-Led Open Afternoon 
Thank you to all the whānau who attended the Learner-Led Open Afternoon during the last week of term.  There was a real 
buzz throughout the school and it was wonderful to wander around listening to the children explaining their learning and 
discussing their achievements and next steps with their families.   

 
Whakatauki 

 

Our saying for the week is:   Whāia te ara poutama o te reo ka tohatoha ai   
 Keep improving your language, and share what you know 

 

15th October 2019    

Dates to Remember School Roll 226 
 

Friday 18 October EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text (by 9:00am) and delivered today. 

Monday 21 October Sushi orders collected at 9.00am on Monday for a Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Monday 21 October Subway orders can be made online.  For further information please contact the office. 





  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Te Reo Tuatahi Extension Rōpu 
This (photograph on the left) is our Te Reo Māori extension group on the last 
Monday of last term. They were playing with small rakau, tītītōrea.   
 

Kaitahi Dinners Second Birthday 
Two hundred people attended Kaitahi’s second birthday at the end of last term 
and enjoyed a delicious meal that Brianna (Gabby Kwok’s Mum) and the team 
of volunteers had put together.  The food, which would otherwise be wasted, is 
mostly supplied by Kiwi Harvest.   
 
The dinners would not be possible without the very generous donations of 
time, skills and energy of a large number of local people.  On this occasion, 
our tamariki (children in Whānau Wai at Bayswater School) also helped with 
food preparation through Monday and Tuesday morning. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Lindsay Child 
Tumuaki / Principal 

Worm Farm Worms 
Hi all 
This is a notice about our school worm farms.  The enviro group have decided to revitalise the worm farms.  We are looking for 
some generous people who would like to donate some tiger worms.  If you have an offer please see Dianne (Room 4) or Claire 
S (Room 3).  Many thanks from the enviro group. By Lucy Redecliffe  

 

HappyHappyHappyHappy    BirthdayBirthdayBirthdayBirthday    to…to…to…to… 
Armani Karanui-Brandt (8), Oliver Gardyne (7), Tommy Gourlay (9) and  

Clement Whittington (6) who celebrate birthdays this week.  
We hope you have a wonderful time celebrating your special day with family and friends! 

 

Sports Notices 

Touch 
Year 2 - Bayswater Boltz played Belmont Stormers.  Score 3-4 to Belmont. Player of the match was Louie Brodie for putting in 

an awesome effort for his first touch game.  
 

Year 3-4 Girls - Bayswater Blaze played Belmont Bulls.  Score 1-7 to Belmont. Hiria Parata Elia was the player of the match for 

her fast running and getting the girls' first try. 
 

Year 3-4 Boys - Bayswater Broncos played Belmont Jaquares with the win going to Belmont. Cory Bilot was awarded player of 

the match for his all round playing. 
 

Year 5-6 - Bayswater Blues played Belmont Blues with the win going to Belmont. Charlie Booker was player of the match for 

his fantastic team captain skills on the field.



Congratulations  to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday for:- 
 

Room 1 August enhancing the hauora of the classroom with your positive, upbeat attitude. You start the day with a 
smile - ka pai! 

 Roman demonstrating personal excellence. You have made it your mission to get to school on time and it is 
paying off. Tu meke! 

 

Room 2 Alice the mana and pride you showed when sharing your learning with your whanau.  
 Lucy showing personal excellence and resilience in maths, you persevered to independently solve probability 

problems. 
 

Room 3 Maraea showing personal excellence. You use your initiative to work collaboratively with a group to solve 
problems.  

 Tane actively listening in class. You show personal excellence by taking turns and learning collaboratively in 
a group with others. 

 

Room 4 Niko showing personal excellence during the learner led open afternoon. You enthusiastically and thoroughly 
shared your learning with whanau.    

 Sam showing personal excellence when presenting your speech, engaging the audience with eye contact 
and gestures, reflecting on your own next steps,  as well as enhancing other people’s hauora by giving 
positive feedback. 

 

Room 5 Gretta Rose showing pride and enthusiasm when sharing your learning with your whānau during our open evening - 
he whetū koe! 

 Romeo demonstrating personal excellence as you presented your speech using expression, eye contact and 
gestures to engage your audience - tūmeke!! 

 

Room 6 Zoe delivering your speech with confidence and passion. You used gestures, eye contact and expression to 
meaningfully connect with your audience. 

 Alejandra writing a powerful and convincing speech about the importance of caring for animals which you 
delivered with confidence. 

 

Room 7 Cutler confidently sharing your learning with your mum at the open evening. You took pride in your work and 
had wonderful conversations about your learning. Tu meke Cutler! 

 Irihapeti your focus and creativity in writing this week. You are adding detail to your stories and hooking the 
reader in. Tu meke Irihapeti! 

 

Room 8 Mae personal excellence in all learning areas.  You are a keen learner and show respect at all times. 
 Nathan settling into your work and classroom activities in a respectful manner. 
 

Room 9 Zach W the Bayswater value of Personal Excellence.  You have been a leader in reading. Tino pai! 
 Arlo White the Bayswater value of Personal Excellence. You challenged yourself and succeeded in writing a two 

page story. Ka pai. 
 Metua the Bayswater value of personal excellence.  You used an efficient strategy to solve a maths problems. 
 
 



Community Notices 
 

Learning music can keep your kids off their screens and engaged all the way through the summer 

Learning an instrument with MEC is a fun and educational way to keep your child busy and their brain active. Learning music 
Aids cognitive development, Teaches coordination and improves mathematical ability. Also it Relieves stress in a fun and 
relaxing way. 
 

Why not try something new?  We teach piano and drums at your school. Term one enrolments will be snapped up in an instant, 
and existing students are always offered the first choice of lesson times, so beat the rush and action that new year’s resolution 
one term early!  0800 89 39 39  www.musiceducation.co.nz  Enrolments are now open for Music lessons at School through 
Music Education Centre! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Badminton North Harbour - October 15th – December 12th 2019 
We are bringing our badminton programme back in Term 4 starting from October 15th.  Harcourts Cooper & Co North Harbour 
Badminton Centre, 47 Bond Crescent, Forrest Hill 
 

 3.30-5pm every Tuesday 3.30-5pm every Thursday 
 

Who: 7-17 years old  Cost: FREE What to Bring: Just bring yourself (we will be providing racquets and shuttles) 
  

Please register by completing this online form before attending :  https://forms.gle/noP37QymkV78qhjE6  
 

Any questions, please feel free to contact me, Abhinav Mani Manota, Development Officer, Badminton North Harbour  
 

P: (09) 410-6941; M: (021) 0268-3162 DDI: (09) 410-1772 www.bnh.org.nz 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Belmont/Bayswater Street Party - Sunday 20th October from 3 - 7 pm 
Tena koutou katoa.  Come and enjoy your local public space with the local public!  Giant bubbles, street chalk, music, kids 
market (your kids can set up a table and sell whatever they like!)... and anything else that you feel like doing at the park on a 
Sunday afternoon. What are your ideas? Bring your picnic blanket or table. Bring your reusable containers to pick up dinner at 
the local businesses who support our Zero Waste Campaign #takeyourown: Cuisine India, Phuket Thai, Wild Wheat Belmont, 
Archers Sushi, Belmont Roast and Joe's takeaway.  Hope to see you there.! 
 

Nau mai, haere mai.   
Rose Centre Playground 



 
 


